
0153: “Amendment of Interconnector UK's Network Entry Provisions” 
 
Email Representation Received 29 June 2007: 
 
Distrigas S.A. welcomes the proposed modification referred to under DMR 0153 and agrees that 
"if this Proposal is not implemented, the flow rate data in IUK's Interconnection Agreement will 
become incorrect which may hinder the delivery of additional gas supplies to the UK, to the 
detriment of security of supply." 
 
Distrigas S.A. therefore supports the implementation of this modification.  
 
Regards 
 
Henri Cattoor 
Head of Portfolio Management, Operations & Trading  
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http://www.distrigas.be/content/general/disclaimer.asp 
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